

## POSITION AVAILABLE ON THE MEMPHIS DEPOT RESTORATION ADVISORY BOARD (RAB)

The Memphis Depot Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) has a position available for a volunteer community representative. The RAB provides input to the Memphis Depot Base Realignment and Closure Cleanup Team, reviews documents and provides comments relating to the Depot's environmental cleanup program. RAB members also share information about the Depot's cleanup activities with the community.

The Memphis Depot RAB currently consists of 12 community representatives, five civic representatives and three regulatory representatives who attend meetings held on the third Thursday of every month, excluding November and December, and as determined by the RAB.

If you wish to be considered for this volunteer position on the Memphis Depot Restoration Advisory Board, please call the Memphis Depot Community Relations Office at (901) 544-0613 to have an application mailed or faxed to you. All applications must be received by November 8, 2000.



## Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) Meeting

Thursday, October 19, 2000 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Dunn Elementary School 1500 Dunn Avenue Memphis, Tennessee

For more information, contact the Community Relations Office at the Memphis Depot.

Phone (901) 544-0613